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news
Thank you to everyone on the Friends of Anson team who helped us host another 
amazing Halloween Disco at Anson. 

Children from Nursery to Year 6 came along to join in the 
dancing, ghost smash game and take part in musical zombies. 
It was a wonderful way to finish the half term, particularly 
seeing so many children laughing and having fun. 
As you can see, not all the costumes were scary and alongside 
witches, zombies and cats we also saw dinosaurs, pandas and 
even police officers! Roll on next year for more Halloween fun!

NEWS HALLOWEEN DISCO FUN FINISHES OFF A FABULOUS HALF TERM

All schools are required by law to provide a daily act of collective worship for all pupils. This should be ‘wholly or 
mainly of a broadly Christian character’ unless a school has what is referred to as a ‘determination’. In Brent this means 
that schools then have the choice of following a multi-faith approach recommended by Brent SACRE (Standing 
Advisory Council on Religious Education) or following an approach devised by the school. 

At this school we do not promote any particular faith and we aim to provide collective worship that can include the 
whole school community, pupil and adults. Collective worship contributes to pupils’ spiritual and moral development 
and can help to develop the values shared by the whole school community. 

For over 20 years we have had a ‘determination’ and have been following the Brent SACRE’s multi-faith approach and it 
would be suitable for our school to continue this approach. This is our intention. A ‘determination’ must be renewed 
every five years and is approved by Governors and parents are consulted. 

The time has come to do this again and, before we apply to Brent SACRE for this, we would like to seek your views. If 
you do not agree with our decision to adopt Brent’s multi-faith approach please email parents@anson.brent.sch.uk with 
any questions or concerns. 

If we do not hear from the community we will assume that you agree with our decision. 
The deadline for any issues raised is the date of our next Governing Body Meeting,
Thursday 23rd October.  At this meeting the final decision will be formally approved
and we will contact Brent with our declaration. Thank you in advance for your 
consideration. 

THE OFFICIAL SCARE DECLARATION FOR ANSON PRIMARY SCHOOL

You can read more about the 
Religious Education agreed syllabus 
on the Brent website. 
Simply click the image to visit their 
site. 

DID YOU 
KNOW?

At Anson Primary School we 
have a community that 
speaks over 40 languages. As 
of October 2023 there are 
42 languages registered in 
our amazing community. 

https://www.brent.gov.uk/education-schools-and-learning/school-effectiveness/religious-education
mailto:parents@anson.brent.sch.uk
http://www.ansonprimaryschool.com


 

Here are the next few dates for your diary:


	 Monday 23rd - Friday 27th October

Half Term

Monday 6th November
Photo Day

Monday 6th November
Parents’ Evening (Part One)
Bookings open soon…

DIARY

CONTACT
Website: 
www.ansonprimaryschool.com

Telephone: 
020 8452 8552

email:

parents@anson.brent.sch.uk

Office: the office is opening from 8.30am to 
4pm each working day. 

Thank you to everyone who 
came along to our first Open 
Classroom of the year. 


We were thrilled to see so many of you come 
along to see your child’s classroom, talk to the 
teachers and spend time looking at their work. 

There will be an opportunity every half term to 
come and spend time with us. It’s a great way to 
get you involved in the daily life of your 
children. 

The next event will take place on Wednesday 
20th December at 8.45am until 9.15pm. We 
hope to see you there!

OPEN CLASSROOMS

Puede traducir este boletín a 41 idiomas en la dirección a continuación 
 يمكنك ترجمة هذه النشرة الإخبارية إلى 41 لغة على العنوان أدناه

Możesz przetłumaczyć ten biuletyn na 41 języków na poniższy adres 
 آپ اس نیوز لیٹر کو نیچے دیئے گئے پتے پر 41 زبانوں میں ترجمہ کرسکتے ہیں

Vous pouvez traduire cette newsletter en 41 langues à l'adresse ci-dessous 
Sie können diesen Newsletter unter der unten angegebenen Adresse in 41 Sprachen übersetzen 

https://www.ansonprimaryschool.com/newsletter-text/ 

EVENTS
🚶 🚶 DYSLEXIA FEELGOOD FUNDAY 
(DFGF) 3K SPONSORED WALK 🚶 🚶 

🗓 On: Sunday 29 Oct ’23.
⏰ Time: 1 pm – 4 pm.

🏫 Where: Anson Primary 
School - To include a 🍎 Post-Walk 
Healthy Snack Bar!🥑
🗓 Save the Date and get 
sponsored and join this walk and 
raise additional funds to host the 
interactive arts-based Funday 
event on Sat 9 March ‘24 at Anson 
Primary School.

If you would like to join the walk see 
if you can get yourself sponsored and 
then join the fun on Sunday!

EVENTS

YOU ARE NOT ALONE
A video from Norwich City Football 
Club went viral this week. 

The video deals with issues around well-being and mental health 
and is a thought-provoking and difficult watch. Holidays can also 
be difficult for everyone. Please remember that you are not alone. 

CLICK TO 
DOWNLOAD
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